
 

 

 

 

 

2018-2019 

KINDERGARTEN REGISTRATION 
 

Arbor Park School District 145 will be registering kindergarten aged children who will be five 

years old on or before September 1, 2018 and live within the district boundaries.   

 

Registration will take place at Kimberly Heights, 6141 Kimberly Drive, Tinley Park 
 

Friday, March 2nd between the hours of 8:00AM – 4:00PM 
  

Parents who cannot register their children on the scheduled date will have an opportunity to do so at a later 

time.  Please visit the district website for further information.  

 

At this time, all new students to the district and parents on affidavit are required to present: 

 

 ORIGINAL/CERTIFIED birth certificate of student (no copies) 

 

 Proof of residency (please visit www.arbor145.org for requirements) 

 

 Two emergency numbers other than your own 

 

 Registration Fee: $125 *Kindergarten students registered on this day will 

receive a $25 discount and will only pay a $100 registration fee 

 

The State of Illinois requires a current physical, dental and eye exam by the first day of 

Kindergarten.  Forms will be available at registration.   

 

At registration you will have the opportunity to:  

 Meet District and Kimberly Heights Staff Members 

 Receive information and costs regarding Kids Club: A before and after school child care 

program 

 Take a ride around the school on the school bus 

 Join PTO and have the opportunity to place an order for our school supplies kit for the 

new school year 

 Ask any questions you may have 

 

Kindergarten school year hours are 8:30am-1:30pm.  All students will be bussed from and to 

their home bus stop unless a special transportation form is completed at registration.  

****Please feel free to call the school at 708-532-6434 if you have any questions **** 
 

                       

http://www.arbor145.org/

